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DOCUMENT NO. 06965-2025] 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 1:45 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL Docket #2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 1:04 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Docket #2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Eddie Pineiro <pine8841@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 9:44 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Docket #2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Eduardo Pineiro 

4721 Granada Blvd 

Coral Gables, Fla 33146 

Docket #2025-0011 

As a resident of Miami for over 50 years and an FPL customer, I am writing to express my support for FPL's 

request for a rate adjustment. 

I have always seen the partnership between FPLC and FPL as a positive one for the citizens. 

During this time, we have seen how FPL has invested to deliver, usually responding under tragic events, in a 

very positive way. 

We have seen how they handle a power outage in your area by creating a customer service number that will 

give the customer: acknowledging the power outage, and the planned timing as to when power would be 

restored to you. Just knowing where the outage is and its impact has to go back to their investment in 

technology. In our area FPL has a plan to bring the power lines underground to minimize the outage- that is 

huge. 
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Where we have seen the biggest gain, is the response they have provided during major storms. I see how 

they have developed a plan to mobilized a very large "respond team" to the area the weather team predicts 

the storm will hit. This will ensure a quick response to address a very large tragedy. Their investment that 

entails in organization, technology, staff, equipment, staff must be monumental. 

FPL has kept our monthly bill very consistent over the years and competitive in comparison. Also you see 

how other states have responded to storms, I feel we are way ahead of them. 

Lastly, I would like to see FPL to continues to invest in new technologies and ways to continue to deliver the 

highest level of service. FPLC should work with FPL in considering their desire rate adjustment. 

Thank you. 
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